ASEAN TAEKWONDO FEDERATION

c/o 133 New Bridge Road, #21-01 Chinatown Point, Singapore 059413 Tel: (65) 6732 7007 Fax: (65) 6538 1981



23 February 2009

Mr Truong Ngoc De Vice President/Secretary General The Vietnam Taekwondo Federation 3 Phan Van Dat Street Ben Nghe Ward, District 1 Ho Chi Minh City VIETNAM

Dear Me De,

RE: 9TH ATF TAEKWONDO CHAMPIONSHIPS 2009

With reference to your letter (Ref: 04-2009/VTF) dated 20th February 2009, I propose to arrive Vung Tau on 3rd June and will leave on 6th June 2009.

Please find enclosed my congratulatory speech for the opening ceremony as requested.

Mr Lim Teong Chin, our ATF Secretary General will follow up with a reminder to all member countries to support this event and for the nomination of refereeing officials.

With my best regards.

Kris Wiluan President

Enc

cc: Mr Lim Teong Chin, Secretary-General, ATF





Message from Mr Kris Wiluan President ASEAN Taekwondo Federation

Dear Athletes, Officials & Distinguished Guests

Welcome to the 9th ASEAN Taekwondo Federation (ATF) Championships.

I would like to thank the Vietnam Taekwondo Federation who have organized this tournament for the benefit of all participating country members of the ATF.

Please respond with your best performance in this competition with the true spirit of friendship and excellent sportsmanship.

ATF continue to be the driving force to have Taekwondo as a regular event in the SEA Games and to be in the Olympics and wish that all member countries demonstrate the high standard of Taekwondo as a world class sport.

To all Athletes and Officials, I convey my best wishes for a successful Championship.